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Team goes away as Nerdics, return as Superiors

Congratulations to the members of the Northshore
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..........
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Nerdics Ski Team who participated in the

Northshore Nerdics capture
coveted award for fourth
time at Meet in Thunder Bay

Form new club

Congratulations to  the
Northshore Nerdics Ski Team who
participated in the Sibley Ski Tour
in Thunder Bay on March 5.

For the fourth straight year, the
team won the coveted Visitor’s
Award for the out-of-town team
which compiled the most kilome-
ters at the meet.

The 25 members who glided
past the finish line skied a total of
570 km. The team from Sioux
Lookout came in second with a
combined total of 340 km.

At their meeting on March 13,
the team met to discuss the future
of Nordic skiing in the area. Since
the Ministry of Natural Resources
will no longer maintain the Nordic

the Superior Cross-country Ski
Club. The executive is quite excited
about this venture, and is anxious
to prepare for next season. They
plan on developing many activities
for next winter, while getting the
trails in shape this summer.

If you are willing to help, you
can contact any executive member.
Directors are also needed. -

Membership will be available
soon and fees have been set at $10
for single and $20 for family. The
money will go toward expansion
and by equipment to groom the
trails.

We hope to have a waxing clinic
at the Fall Fair and a video tape of
this year’s Thunder Bay Sibley Ski

4th straight year, the team has won the coveted
skied the most kilomters in the event. The 25
Second place went to the team

Sibley Tour in Thunder Bay on March 5. For the
Visitor’s Award for the out-of-town team that
members participating this year skied a total of 570kilometers.
from Sioux Lookout, which compiled a total of 340 km.

Tour in which 25 members ofthe
club recently participated. See you
on the trails.

ski trails, the skiers decided to orga-
nize and form a club.
The result is the formation of

Superior Executive: President, Micheal Jacques; V.P., D’arcy
Furlonger; Treasurer,Vicky Reshetylo; Recording Secretary,Lisa
Kenny; Correspondence Mary Shack; Fundraising, Mac Rogerson

| Recent Trends, Recommendations to Prospectors.

PROSPECTOR COURSE
presented by
Ministry of Northern Development & Mines
and the
Terrace Bay Recreation Department

PLLACE: Recreation Centre Conference Room"
DATE: April 12th to 14th and 19th to 21st

inclusive |
' TIMES: 7:00 to 10 p.m.

SUBJECTS COVERED

i Introduction - What is Prospecting?
| Identification of Rocks and Minerals, classifica-

f10n .

Rocks & Minerals Associated with Ore Deposits
Prospectors Licence, Claim Staking,

How to Research, Market & Develop a Property
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Notice of The Passing
Zoning by-law 88-

TAKE NOTICE: That the Council of the Township of
Schreiber passed By-Law 88-5 on the 8th day of March,
1988, under Section 34 of the Planning Act, 1983.

AND TAKE NOTICE: That any person or agency may appeal
to the Ontario Municipal Board in respect of the by-law
by filing with the Clerk of the Corporation of the
Township of Schreiber, not later than April 12, 1988, 2
notice of appeal setting out the objection to the by-law
and the reasons in support of the objection.

An explanation of the purpose and effect of the by-law,
describing the lands to which the by-law applies, and a
key map showing the location of the lands to which the
by-law applies (or, alternatively, an explanation as to
why a key map is not provided are attached. The com-
plete by-law is available for inspection in my office dur-
ing regular office hours.

Dated at Township of Schreiber, this
1988.
No map is provided because, the main object of the by-law
is to include the operation of a convenience store and
laundromat in the Highway Commercial Zone, which
applies to all properties on that zone. The minimum rear
yard allowance is increased to 3 meters, on Lot 68 only,
(Superior Shell) and will be subject to site plan control.

A.J. Gauthier

Clerk
Township of Schreiber
P.O. Box 40,
Schreiber, Ontario
POT-2S0

14th day of March

Terrace Bay

By Shelly Long
(Chair of Mixed League and
CSPBA representative)

Hello! We have just about com-
pleted our 87-"88 season. Our roll-
offs will be done by the second
week of April.

Terrace Bay will be Hosting the
3rd Annual North Shore tourna-
ment on April 23, 1988. We will
host teams from Manitouwadge,
Marathon, Red Rock and Nipigon.

Each town will send series’ win-

Be a sport! If you would like the News to cover a sport-
ing event, give us a call at 825-3747. Please call us a few
days in advance if possible, and remember to brush
your hair. You just might be on the front of the paper!

NOTICE

A BLOCK PARENT MEETING WILL BE
HELD
ON THURSDAY MARCH 24, 1988 AT
7:30 P.M. AT THE

REC CENTRE IN
TERRACE BAY.

ALL EXECUTIVES AND

INTERESTED PERSONS

PLEASE ATTEND.

VOLUNTEER REQUIRED
- HOSPITAL BOARD

The Council of the Township of |
_ Schreiber, appoints a representative |
to the McCausland Hospital Board, each year. This |
arrangement is as required by the Hospital Board
| Constitution.
‘ It has also been noted, that very few people are currently |
| involved in the affairs of the Board, by active member-
ship in the McCausland Hospital Board, in the past few
| years, no Schreiber person at large has been serving on
the Board. the members of which are drawn form the
membership at large.
If you are interested in serving the Township on the
Board, please be advised by writing to:
A.J. Gauthier
Clerk-Treasurer
Township of Schreiber
P.O. Box 40

to host bowling tourney

ners from their respective Men’s
lcague, Ladies’ league and Mixed
league. It will be quite busy at the
alleys that day.

On March 13, we sent ten
bowlers to the National Classifieds
Zone Finals in thunder Bay. The
bowlers who participated were:
Linda Flazetta, Lea Falzetia,
Debbie Papineau, Benita Valliant,
Claire Bastien, Tom Long, Dan
Imbeault, Mike Stortini, Stan
Greenwood and Barry Valliant.

NOTICE

POT-2WO | :

“ Schreiber, Ontario

1824-3333

From the ten zone winners who
make up the Thunder Bay district
tcam, three of our own bowlers will
be going to the provincial finals in
Sudbury on April 9.

Congratulations to the three
who will be attending: Stan
Greenwood, Tom Long and Debbie
Papineau; and congratulations (0
the nine who bowled in the zones
as well.

By the time, this article 18 in
print, we will have held our 12-
hour Bowlathon to raise money.

There are seven adult and five
youth bowlers in this event. We
hope to make it an annual event.
The proceeds this year will go to
our Northshore tournament, since
we are hosting it.

Here are some of the high
games and averages 10 give you an
indication of how well our bowlers
are doing:

Mixed League

top 5 men and ladics

Tom Long 225, Dave Falzetta
215, Charlie Matson 214, Dan
Imbeault 204, Dean Caldwell 203.

Linda Falzetta 203, Lise Hnatuk
203, Lea Falzetta 197, Debbie
Papineau 186, Helen Caul 183.

Ladies Evenings

Linda Falzetta 210, Helen Caul
205, Paula Carrier 204, Lea
Falzetta 199, Holly Stortini 195.

Men’s

Louis Thibeault 223, Terry
Edmonds 222, Dean Caul 218, and
Paul Sodaro 215.

ESTATE SALE |

1 1/2 Storey, 3 bedroom house, quiet
area, close to all amenities, outside |
all redone in last 7-8 years, newer |
furnace, 100 amp service, inside
undergoing renovations. Will look
at all offers. Current appraisal avail- |
able to serious inquiries all offers.
for further information and viewing, |
contact 825-9395 from 1:30 p.m.
- 5:30 p.m. or 825-3570 evgs after
6:p.m. and weekends.

Smith's
Contracting

Painting, Drywall,
Textured ceilings, etc.
Residential or Commerical

"Free Estimates”

Phone:
Kim Smith




